
  

  

APPENDIX 13 OPERATOR SIGN OFF LETTERS 















Bag 1 
Sundre, AB 
T0M 1X0 
Ph: 403-638-6207 
Fax: 403-638-4507 

Sundre 
Forest 
Products 

Fax 
To: Robert Mclean From: Bob Held 

Fax: 403-722-2616 Pages: 1 

Phone:  Date: 9/06/07 

Re: Spatial Harvest Sequence CC:  

 Urgent  For Review  Please Comment  Please Reply  Please 

Recycle 

Hello Robert; 

Thank you for your response to the Mountain Pine Beetle spatial harvest sequence for you quota area.  
I understand you reluctance in providing a sign-off.  We will be submitting our plan with your response 
in the next week.   
 
Once the plan is submitted we will be conducting a comprehensive review of the all the operators areas 
to get a better understanding of the implications of the SHS.   
 
We will be contacting you to discuss your concerns and to provide you with more accurate information 
(areas, volumes, species etc) as soon as possible. 
 
Regards: 
 
 
Bob Held 





 

 

Pembina Forestland, P.O. Box 7739  Drayton Valley, Alberta, Canada T7A 1S8  Tel (780) 542-8050  Fax (780) 542-8060 

 
September 7, 2007 

 
Bob Held 
West Fraser Mills Ltd. 
717 Main Avenue West 
Sundre, Alberta 
T0M 1X0 
 
 
Subject: Mountain Pine Beetle Action Plan Spatial Harvest Sequence  

 
 

A review of the spatial harvest sequence (SHS), developed as part of the R10 
Mountain Pine Beetle Action Plan, and an amendment to the current Forest 
Management Plan, and has been completed for all operators in this FMU.  

As part of the SHS, I understand that my Annual Allowable Cut will be 23,643 m3 
at a utilization standard of 15/11, for the effective period of this plan amendment. 
Under this plan amendment I have approximately 19 years of available volume in my 
quota sphere at the new harvest levels. 

It is also understood that the SHS will be revisited as part of the upcoming 
Forest Management Plan scheduled for submission in 2010. 

 
Regards, 

 
Weyerhaeuser Company Limited 
Tel:  (780) 621-5532 
e-mail:  fulton.smyl@weyerhaeuser.com 




